
       

       

CROSS COUNTRY SKIING                    

Season starts November 8th! 
 

XC Ski Parent Meeting 
Tuesday, Oct. 26, 6:30pm 

South High School room F-212 
 

Whether you are the parent of a new or returning skier, plan to come to this 
important pre-season meeting.  Meet the coaches, discuss gear and clothing 

choices, and learn what’s in store for racing and training this season! 
 

ALL SKIERS MUST RETURN THIS FORM!  To help us to 
communicate with our skiers and families throughout the season, please fill 
out the following information.  Thank you! 
 
Student name: _______________________________Grade:____________ 
 
Parent name:___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Email address:____________________________________________ 
 
Parent phone number – home:___________________cell:_______________ 

 
PLEASE:  

1)  RETURN AT THE MEETING 10/26/10, or 
2) DROP OFF WITH COACH BACKSTRUM, SAHS Rm F-212, or 
3) MAIL to: Mr. Backstrum, SAHS, 13400 Elmore Rd, Anchorage, AK 99516 
4) Email the attached form to jjasd.alaska@gmail.com 

 
---------------------------------------------- Cut off and save ---------------------------------------- 

 
Stay informed throughout the season: 
 
South Cross Country Ski Website: 
 
http://www.alaska.net/~ski4ever/ 
 
South Cross Country Ski Hotline: 

336-7547 
336-SKIS  

mailto:jjasd.alaska@gmail.com

